
 

 

 

 

2023 Fee Increases 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to inform all our customers about changes and 
increases to our fees for 2023. 
 

“This information is provided for convenience only and is not in substitution of applicable City Bylaws or Provincial 
or Federal Codes or laws. You must satisfy yourself that any existing or proposed construction or other works 
complies with such Bylaws, Codes or other laws." 

 
 
Effective 2023 January 01, there will be a general increase of 2.76% for most of the fees 
charged for building, sub-trades and tree permits.  The increase will apply to all permits 
applied for or issued on or after 2023 January 01.   
 
The new fee schedules will be posted on the city website:  
https://www.burnaby.ca/services-and-payments/construction-and-renovation 
after 2023 January 01.  Hard copies can be obtained from the Building Division of the 
Planning and Development Department. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact the Building Division at  
604-294-7130. 
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